
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Event: Wisconsin Welsh Weekend for All 

Event Date: May 6 and 7, 2023 

Location: Milwaukee, Wisconsin 

Presented by: The Welsh Gymanfa Ganu Association of Wisconsin, Inc. 

For Additional Information and Updates: wggaw.org 

The annual Wisconsin Welsh Weekend for All is May 6 and 7, 2023 in Milwaukee, Wisconsin. Join us for a 

sampling of Welsh culture and fellowship, and a traditional Gymanfa Ganu sponsored by The Welsh 

Gymanfa Ganu Association of Wisconsin, Inc. 

On Saturday May 6, park your car behind Immanuel Presbyterian Church, 1100 N. Astor Street and join 

us for a day of Welsh fun. 

At 2:00 p.m., we will gather at All Saints’ Cathedral, 818 E. Juneau Avenue, Milwaukee for An Afternoon 

Tea, in the British Tradition. Reservations are required; $15 per person, $100 for a table of eight. Call 

414-271-7719. 

At 4:00 p.m. we begin Welsh workshops at Immanuel Presbyterian Church. We are honored to have 

Gwenith Closs-Colgrove with us to present information about the Great Plains Welsh Heritage Project, 

home of the Archive for Welsh America in Wymore, Nebraska. Also, we will have an eisteddfod (check 

the 2023 WGGAW newsletter on our website, wggaw.org, for information on registering for the 

eisteddfod). As time permits, Danny Proud will provide a quick Welsh language class and Jan Jones Batty 

will share tips on researching your Welsh relatives in Wales. 

At 6:30 p.m. we gather at the Joyce Room at County Clare Irish Inn & Pub at 1234 N. Astor Street for 

dinner and Noson Lawen singalong. Bring your favorite instrument, be prepared to share your talents, or 

just come and enjoy! Check back with our website, wggaw.org, for dinner options. 

If you plan to stay overnight in Milwaukee, nearby hotels are County Clare Irish Inn & Pub, 1234 N. Astor 

Street 414-272-5273 or The Knickerbocker on the Lake, 1028 E. Juneau Avenue 414-276-8500. 

On Sunday afternoon, join in a traditional Gymanfa Ganu (Welsh hymn sing) at 2:30 p.m. at Immanuel 

Presbyterian Church, 1100 N. Astor Street. Our director is Robert Evans from Illinois, Pipe Organist is 

Steve Jensen and Special Music is provided by soprano soloist Gwenith Closs-Colgrove of Lincoln, 

Nebraska. Te bach (“a little tea”) to follow. 

Please refer to our website, wggaw.org, for more information. Direct any questions to Jan Jones Batty, 

WGGAW President, at rbatty@wi.rr.com. 
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